
Student Aid Report 4th Quarter 2021 

 

LE Fletcher Technical Community College has received $4,084,145.00 to date to fund Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants to Students (($687,560.00 under HEERFI-CARES, $687,560.00 under HEERFII-
CRRSAA, and $2,709,025.00 under HEERFIII-ARP) 

The term “student” for purposes of the phrases “grants to students”, “emergency financial aid grants to 
students”, and “financial aid grants to students” as used in HEERF programs, is now defined as any 
individual who is or was enrolled at an eligible institution on or after March 13, 2020, the date of the 
declaration of the national emergency due to the coronavirus. 

For the quarter ending 12/31/2021, the estimated number of students eligible to be considered to receive 
an Emergency Financial Aid Grant was 1,919.  $1,357,180.00 in HEERF Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
was disbursed to 1,705 unduplicated students. 

Information concerning this disbursement: https://www.fletcher.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Student-
Notification-10-7-21.pdf 

Eligibility guidelines: https://www.fletcher.edu/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Higher-Education-Emergency-
Relief-Funds-III.pdf 

 


